
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 

11 October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Your child has been selected to attend a Panathlon Bowling competition at 
‘Wokingham Superbowl’ on Monday 16th October. 
 
Students will leave school at 10am on a school minibus and will return to school in time 
for school transport at the end of the day.  
 
If you have any further questions please contact Jade O’Neill via email on 
jade.o’neill@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Jade O’Neill 
Rowling Class Teacher 
 
 
Please return slip to Rowling class by Friday 13 October  
 
 

 
 
I do/do not (delete as appropriate) give permission for _______________________ to 
attend the Bowling trip.  
 
My child will need a school packed lunch (please circle as appropriate)  YES  NO 
 
My child will bring their own packed lunch (please circle as appropriate)  YES NO  
 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer) _______________________________ 
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